

5 September 2018

Year 5&6 Bannockburn Camp

Dear Parents and Caregivers

We have had a huge response from parents wanting to come on camp as parent helpers. Thank you to everyone who offered their services.

As I stated in our initial request, we only require four adults (plus myself) to supervise our group of 15 Year 5 and 6 students.

We followed our 'Selecting Parent Helpers on Camp Procedure' in order to select the following parents:

Peter Lamb Sheree Hickman Lena Roulston Mark Jenkinson & Jenna McPhee (Shared)

It is wonderful to have had such a fantastic response and we acknowledge and appreciate your support.

I am looking forward to contributing to making camp a fun and exciting experience for your children. If you have anything you wish to discuss in regards to camp then please contact me at school via email.

More camp information will be available soon as we drawer closer to 3 December.

Thanks again.

Tara Kinaston tkinaston@heriot.school.nz